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Dear Parents and Participants, 

 

Due to the COVID-19 situation, after close monitoring, we have decided to not have Up and Coming this 

coming Saturday (Jan 15th). We will continue to look at how the situation progresses and we hope that 

our next meeting can be in person! We will make sure to keep you all updated and informed. 

 

 
 

Up and Coming Ski Trip Outing!!! 

 



 

 

We wanted to send out a reminder to save the date for our Up and Coming Ski Trip on February 5th, 

2022! All families from around the tri-state area are invited to join us! More information on the location, 

price, etc. will be sent out soon. We will also monitor the current rise in COVID-19 cases and let you 

know if the date needs to change. But for now, save the date! 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions. We hope you are enjoying the winter and cold weather so 

far. See you at our next Up and Coming gathering! 

 

Stephanie Dias 

 

Youth Pastor 

Up and Coming Youth Ministry 

 

 

 


